
As you all know by now, on Monday and Tuesday, the Superior General, her Vicar and the 
sisters of the Council were elected.  
 
At the end of the two days we were able to experience prayer and celebration to thank the 
Lord as the sisters who pronounced their yes.  
We experienced very intense moments, full of emotion and emotion, which made us to touch 
with our own hands the presence of the Holy Spirit and the beauty of fraternity. 
 
Since yesterday morning, and for a few days to come, the Chapter Assembly has been going 
through deep reflection in order to identify the orientations to be given to the General Council 
for the next six years.  
 
The climate is always hot... in every sense, the work is intense, but there is hope for the 
future and the desire to walk together.  
Let us remain united in remembrance and prayer. 
 
 See you soon! 
the next communication will on 23rd July 2023 
 
 


